
 

 

Polling Places Review  
 

Please take a few minutes to read the background information and proposals in the 
Polling Places Review before completing this questionnaire. Please return your completed questionnaire to 
the address overleaf by 10th November 2023.  Alternatively, you can complete the questionnaire online 

The information will be treated as confidential and will not be shared with third parties.  

Name of Polling Place and or Ward  Your Name  
 
 

 

 
If you are completing this questionnaire on behalf of a group/organisation, please tell us the name of 
the group and if it represents a particular interest e.g. accessibility 

 
 
 

 

1. Do you agree with the proposed draft findings of the review of polling places and districts for your 
ward? (See proposed document)  

 Yes, fully   Yes, partly  No  Don’t Know 
 
Please briefly explain why you gave this response.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2. Do you have any comments on other polling places in the District in particular the ones 
adjoining your ward?  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

3. Do you have any comments on the facilities at the polling stations in your ward?  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
4. Do you consider the buildings suitable for voting purposes?  

 Yes      No  Don’t Know 
 
If no, please briefly explain why and what you would do to make improvements.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

5. Are you aware of a more suitable building within the same polling district? (Please provide 
details below)  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

6. Do you have any other suggestions to improve voting facilities either at the polling station or in 
general?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire.  

Please return it to Electoral Services, SMDC, Moorlands House, Stockwell Street, Leek, Staffordshire 
ST13 6HQ or,  

email electoral.services@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk 


